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September 22, 2020 

 
 

 TO: Board of Directors 
 

FROM: Lewis T. Broschard III, Fire Chief 
 

 RE: Update on Fire Station Construction Projects 

______________________________________________________________________ 

 
 Fire Station 9 – Pacheco  
 

Airport leadership and Public Works have been working through the drainage 
challenges associated with the proposed site and the adjacent properties. We are 
awaiting the recommendation on the most cost effective, workable solution to 
address this challenge.   
 
An alternative site has been located adjacent to the current proposed location. This 
option has been presented by Airport leadership to the FAA for review and approval.  
We are awaiting a response from the FAA.  

 
 
 Fire Station 86 – Bay Point 

 

The architect is finalizing an exhaustive list of planning conditions and plan review 
comments for final approval.  We anticipate bringing the project to the Board in 
October for approval and authority to go out to bid. 
 
With the support of the County Administrator’s office, the District has held several 
meetings to explore financing options for both stations. These items will come before 
the Board on a future date.   

 
 

 Fire Station 70 – San Pablo  

Construction continues at good pace with minimal issues. We are on time and 
projecting a spring 2021 opening. Please see the progress photos below. 
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FIRE STATION 70 (San Pablo) Progress Photos 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 


